
 

 

Dear Students, 

Welcome to the Department of Applied Sciences and Humanities! The department is 

dedicated to support your academic journey and personal growth. 

We have many facilities like well-equipped labs, libraries, and learning resources that 

you can use to enhance your knowledge and skills. Make the most of your time by 

staying curious, asking questions, and exploring new ideas. 

Learning is not just about books. It’s about team work sharing knowledge, working 

together, and helping each other. Support your classmates, especially those who 

come from challenging backgrounds. A little kindness and teamwork can make a big 

difference. 

Caring for the environment and contributing to the development of our university is 

part of our values.  

If you face any stress or mental health issues due to studies, personal problems, or 

adjustment issues, please feel free to talk to your mentors assigned to you, any faculty 

member you trust, or the head of the department. We are here to support you. 

Remember, ragging is strictly prohibited and can lead to the cancellation of your 

admission. Always respect everyone, regardless of gender, and create a safe, 

supportive environment for all.  

Best wishes 

Mohd Mudassir Husain 
Professor and Head 
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